
 

 

 

 

 
Thank You One and All! Friezland 
staff and Governors would like to 
thank our families for their 
continued support, kind words, 

cards and gifts. We are a lucky lot and are privileged to work 
in such a fantastic school. Please have a lovely summer break; 
stay safe and enjoy some quality family time together before 
we return for the new school year in September. Pupils 
return to school on Tuesday 5th September, 8:45am. 
 

Leavers’ 2023 Our Leavers’ Service, 
Lunch and trip were fitting end of year 
activities to enable us all to bid our Year 
6 pupils a fond farewell. They shared 
their leavers’ speech and enjoyed a final 
Friezland dinner! Year 6 are now ready 
for their next adventure as they prepare 

to move on to their secondary schools including: 
Saddleworth High, Mossley Hollins, Hulme and Honley 
Secondary School. We wish them every success with their 
next chapter and hope that they will keep in touch. Thank you 
to our families who have supported Friezland over the last 
seven years. 

Goodbye and good luck! 
 

Eduspot Accounts: Please clear debt Thank you for 
ensuring your Eduspot account is balanced by the end of 
term. If your child is leaving Friezland, we can refund 
CASH/CREDIT CARD transactions ONLY or we can transfer to 
a younger sibling. Child-care vouchers can only 
be transferred to siblings and can’t be 
refunded as they are part of the Government 
tax-free scheme and can’t be used like cash 
can. 
 

Frosties 2023-24 Information has been e-mailed home 
regarding the use of Frosties during 23-24. Please refer to this 
for detailed information. There are some small price 
increases due to the rising costs of food and utility bills. 
Registration for Frosties is an annual process and is now done 
electronically. Please complete the registration form in 
advance of attending the first session. HERE. With regret, no 
child can access Frosties from September, if 22-23 debt 
remains on your account. 

 
 

 
Friezland Staff Goodbyes We wish Miss Leigh, Mrs 
Lovell and Miss Swaby a fond farewell and good luck as 
they leave Friezland this summer to pursue new roles. 
We will be sad to see our friends and colleagues leave 
but wish them well on their next adventure. Staff were 
overwhelmed with hugs and presented with a token of 
our appreciation for their hard-work and commitment to 
the Friezland Family. Keep in touch! 
 

 
 
 
 

Saddleworth Olympics: Team 
LGFG For children in Y3 -Y10 in 
Sept Saddleworth Olympics is 
now officially open for 

registration! Like last year, instead of charging a set 
price, registration is FREE and we are asking people to 
make their own donation. Please dig deep if you can but 
most importantly let's get as many children registered to 
take part as possible. Register at: 
https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/register 
 

Meet the Teacher: Virtual Meeting Class teachers 
will schedule a virtual video call (see dates set below) for 
each class to enable families to meet them virtually and 
to gain information about our routines and expectations, 
for the school year ahead. The link will be sent directly 
to families in September and will also be put onto 
Google Classroom. The meeting will last approximately 
30 minutes with an opportunity to ask any generic 
questions. 
 

Dates for the Diary 
September 
5th Start of Term for Pupils, 8:45am (TUE) 
11th Meet the Teacher Virtual Meeting Class 1 & Class 
4, 5:00pm 
13th Meet the Teacher Virtual Meeting Class 3, 
5:00pm 
14th Meet the Teacher Virtual Meeting Class 2, 
5:00pm 

21st July 2023 
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It is that time of year again and Saddleworth Village Olympics is back! 
 

This year the events will take place between Saturday 9th September and Sunday 24th September 
2023. In 2022 Team LGFG had a fantastic time, with a record number of children taking part. We 
want to continue with this success and look forward to seeing you back in your black t-shirts at 

training throughout the summer and in September at the events. 
 

Registrations take place online. Please click on the link below to register: 

Register | SVO 

(saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk) 
All children from Years 3+ (current year 2) are encouraged to take part. The games are all about 

trying something new, having fun and getting involved. Last year, team LGFG won the coveted “Spirit 
of the Games” award which was testament to the team spirit showed by all participants 

 
Please see below for the link to the LGFG training schedule: 

LGFG Training Schedule 2023.xlsx 
(saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk) 

 
 

Involvement 

 
We are always looking for parents/carers/grandparents to help out with coaching and at the events 

themselves. Please email jgrundy42@yahoo.co.uk if you would like to be more involved. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you all back as well as any new participants…..be warned ….. you will 
love it and want to keep competing every year! If you would like further information on events/training 

etc, please visit: www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/lgfg . 
 

Please see below for the link to the LGFG training schedule: 

LGFG Training Schedule 2023.xlsx 
(saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk) 

 

 
Jill Wilson (St Anne’s) & Liz Armer (Friezland) 

Team Managers LGFG 
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